
    
 

MASS INTENTIONS 

(FROM SATURDAY 4TH NOVEMBER TO FRIDAY 10TH NOVEMBER 2023) 

Saturday 7pm Eamonn Hughes 

Esther Kavanagh & Family 

Samuel Brennan 

Valerie Carroll 

3rd Anniversary 

17th Anniversary 

Remembrance 

Remembrance 

Sunday 10:30am Mary Gilligan 1st Anniversary 

Sunday 12.30pm Tom Colgan 

Jude Colgan 

Thomas & Josephine Murran 

Catherine Connolly 

2nd Anniversary 

3rd Anniversary 

Anniversary 

Anniversary 

Monday 10am Available for Intention  

Tuesday 9.15am Laurence Wilson Anniversary 

Wednesday 9.15am Available for Intention  

Thursday 9.15am Carmel Craddock 

Maire O’Rourke 

3rd Anniversary 

Anniversary 

Friday 9.15am Available for Intention  

CHAPEL OF BLESSED MARGARET BALL 

Sunday 10am Denise Morgan 

Seamus Hanley 

Jim Hayden 

Recently Deceased 

2nd Anniversary 

Anniversary 

Wednesday 10am Breda Maguire 

Charlie Maguire 

5th Anniversary 

14th Anniversary 

 

If you would like your Mass intentions to be included in the parish newsletter, please submit 

them to the Parish Office on or before the Tuesday preceding the requested date of the Mass. 

 

 

 

 

CHURCH OF THE HOLY 

CHILD 

MASSES 

Monday to Friday: 9:15am 
Saturday: 7:00pm 
Bank Holidays: 10:00am 
Sunday at 10:30am & 12:30 pm 
 

All Masses are broadcast daily by 
webcam 

CONFESSIONS 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is 

celebrated after the 7pm Saturday 

Mass or on request.  

CHURCH OPENING TIMES 

Mon to Fri: 08:45am - 12:00pm  
Saturday: 6:30pm until after Mass 
Sunday: 10:00am until after 
12:30pm Mass 

BAPTISM 

The Sacrament of Baptism is 
normally celebrated on Saturdays 
at 12pm.  This can be arranged by 
appointment with the Parish Office 
at least one month in advance of 
the Baptism. 
 
 

CHAPEL OF BLESSED 

MARGARET BALL 

MASSES 

Wednesday: 10:00am 
Sunday: 10:00am 

BAPTISM 

The Sacrament of Baptism is 
normally celebrated on Saturdays 
at 12pm.  This can be arranged by 
appointment with the Parish Office 
at least one month in advance of 
the Baptism. 
  

 

 

  

  CONTACT INFORMATION 

Parish Priests: Fr Robert Smyth 

Fr Dominic Kwikiriza 

 Fr Tom Kearney 

Fr John Jones 

Email: whitehall@dublindiocese.ie 

Parish Office Tel: 01 8375274 Mon – Fri 9am to 1pm 

Parish Website: http://www.whitehall.dublindiocese.ie 

 

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 

Thank you for all the donations which  
have been made for the Christmas Raffle.   
The draw will take place on Wednesday 13th  
December at 12pm in the Coffee Shop which will be open 
from 11am that morning.  Tickets will be on sale from 
Monday November 6th and can be bought for €2 per ticket 
from the Parish Centre Reception which is open each 
weekday morning from 9am to 1pm.   As always, your 
generosity in supporting the Parish is greatly appreciated. 

LEGION OF MARY 

The Legion of Mary meet in the Parish Centre each Tuesday 
morning after 9.15am Mass.  New members are always 
welcome.  If you would like more information, please come 
along to one of the weekly meetings. 

REMEMBRANCE MASS 

A Remembrance Mass will be held at 7pm on Monday 

November 6th in the Church of the Holy Child to 

commemorate our Parishioners who died between 

November 2022 and October 2023. 

DUBLIN TOURING THEATRE 

The Dublin Touring Theatre sponsored by Dublin City 

Council are presenting their play "The Cloud Spotter" in the 

Parish Centre on Wednesday 22nd November at 2.30pm.  

Entrance is free of charge and the coffee shop will be open 

for a short time after the performance. 

KNOCK PILGRIMAGE 

There will be a pilgrimage to Knock on Friday 8th 

December, The Feast of the Immaculate Conception.  A 

coach will leave from the Church of the Holy Child at 8am.  

For more details, please contact: 

Marie McAllister on 086 3990998. 

DIOCESAN DIARY FOR 2023 

The Diocesan Diary for 2023 can be found at 
https://dublindiocese.ie/diocesan-diary-2023/. 

 

 

RCN: 20016166 

 

PARISH & DIOCESAN NOTICES 

 

   

 

PARISH of LARKHILL  

WHITEHALL & SANTRY   
Church of the Holy Child 

The Thatch Road, Whitehall, 

Dublin 9 

 

Chapel of Blessed Margaret Ball 

Oak Park Avenue, 

Santry, Dublin 9 
Parish Newsletter 5th November 2023 

 THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK 

Do not let your deeds belie your 
words, lest when you speak in 
Church someone may say to 

himself, “Why do you not practice 
what you preach”? 

(St. Jerome) 

 

 

ANAM CARA 

Anam Cara North Dublin, the organisation that supports 

bereaved parents, is holding a Parent Evening for bereaved 

parents on Wednesday 15th November at 7:15pm in the 

Hilton Hotel, Malahide Rd, Northern Cross, Dublin, D17 

Y924. This event is free and open to all bereaved parents 

regardless of the age your child died, the circumstances of 

their death, or whether their death was recent or not. 

Please contact us on info@anamcara.ie or 085 2888 888 for 

any queries.  

SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY 

St. Vincent de Paul will be having an outdoor collection next 
weekend, 11th & 12th November. 
If you or your family need assistance, our Parish Conference 
of the Society of St Vincent de Paul is here to help.  

Contact the East Region helpline: 01-8550022 

CITY QUAY – EVENING OF MUSIC AND SONG 

The Church of the Immaculate Heart of Mary, City Quay, 
will host an Evening of Music and Song on Sunday, 
November 19. See poster below.  

The parish’s new website can be found at 
www.cityquayparish.com. 

PARISH LOTTO 

Lotto results for the 17th October 2023. 

Winning Numbers Draw 1: 

18            24          27         29 
Winning Numbers Draw 2: 

2              10          17         22 

No Jackpot Winner 

Four €25 Consolation Prize Winners for:                                      
P. Smith        D & N Tierney        T. Myers        J. Hardiman  

Next Week’s Jackpots: 1st €15,000       2nd €1,400 

Results available on Parish Website. 
Thanks for your support. 

 

 

RECENTLY DECEASED 

We remember in prayer our friends and loved ones 

who have recently died in the peace of Christ: 

Anne Keenan 

Felix Finlay 

May they rest in peace and rise in glory 

 

 

If you would like to submit something for inclusion in the newsletter, please contact the Parish Office. 

 

“Whatever you have learned or received or heard from me, or seen 

in me, put it into practice. And the God of peace will  

be with you.”     (Philippians 4:9) 
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